
 

OA introduces new senior leader of program and provider 

services 

On April 12, DHS's Office of Administration (OA) welcomed Amber Farr in a newly 

created position: senior leader of program and provider services. Amber is a 

philanthropist (personally and professionally) who volunteers for and works on behalf of 

individuals and organizations who are striving to make people and communities better. 

In her new role, Amber will be bridging the administrative functions of policy and 

procurement with the work of DHS program offices. She will also be broadening DHS's 

provider engagement activities to create stronger relationships and improve processes.  

Amber’s main goal in the coming months is to define the scope and structure of policy 

and procedure development. Additionally, procurement will be shifting to Amber’s team 

within the next six weeks.  

Amber can be reached at Amber.Farr@AlleghenyCounty.US.  
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